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While I agree with education for gun users, promotion of safety and awareness, I 

dont agree with the manor in which it is being enforced. Oregon is liberal, and won't 

stop with one law. Oregon will keep taking and taking from our rights as long as they 

can. Having a data base for gun purchases and permits is dangerous, and it creates 

a foundation for our rights to be further abused. A permit becomes something else 

harder to get, and the process evolves into something impossible. Also, magazine 

capacity limits make no difference to someone looking to do damage. It only weakens 

the law abiding citizen. 


